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MPLA Activities 

 Submitted an article for MPLA’s June newsletter detailing North Dakota library, 

library association, and legislative news. 

 

 Submitted an article for NDLA’s June newsletter with MPLA news and updates. 

 

North Dakota News 

 Our state conference will be held in Fargo’s Best Western Doublewood Inn & 

Conference Center, September 19-22.   

 

 A new Superintendent of Public Instruction will be elected this November.  The 

Department of Public Instruction is the parent agency of the North Dakota State 

Library.  Current Superintendent Dr. Wayne Sanstead has held this position since 

1985, making this a novel transition for public and school libraries. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eric Stroshane 


